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	GUIDELINES FOR GRAND ASSEMBLY

1. Traveling pins: 
Every Grand Representative receives  traveling pins.  If you do not, please let me know. If you find for any reason you will not be able to attend Grand Assembly, please give your pins to your Grand Deputy, Mother Advisor, or me. Your pins are  the property of Grand Assembly. Be sure to bring your pins to Grand Assembly. Your pins will be collected at Grand Assembly as you arrive, you will wear your sash to every event and session. You should present a small gift to the next Grand Representative during the announcements. If  you lose your pins, you need to replace the pins at your expense. 
2. Report: 
Your Grand Representative Report  is very important The deadline for me to receive your report is May 15th Please e-mail your report to me: momron40@gmail.com You should type it and try to stay around 500 words, focus on information about Rainbow in your states or country.
3. Costumes:
a. ALL costumes must be in good taste' rainbow appropriate
b. Create a costume relating to your State or Country. 
c. You must handle your costume without help you must walk without assistance.
d. Your Costume cannot be rented or made by a professional
e. No sound effects, we want to see you, not hear you.
4. Flags:
Your flags will be at Grand Assembly. Be sure to know what each one looks like. 
5. Sash: 
Your Grand Assembly sash is given to you before Grand Assembly, so that you can decorate the BACK  of  it  with your jurisdictions. At our Retreat and other times, we are together. 
6. Storyboards:
This is your opportunity to tell about your year as a Grand Representative. Use your imagination! Please use pictures and drawings that describe your years’ activities and tell us who you are. Make it your memories of the year, you will get to take it home after GA.
In Rainbow Love through Service, 
Mom Rahn
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